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It’s very easy to get lost in an orchestra. Usually, the 
conductor and the players are too busy watching each 
other (and the music) to tell you what to listen out for.

‘The Young Person’s Guide To The Orchestra’ is exactly what you 
need to guide you through the weird and wonderful jungle that is 

a symphony orchestra.

Our conductor Mark Biggins knows all the secrets of survival 
in the depths of the orchestra, and can point out exactly where 
everything is. He will be joined by experienced guides who can 

show you where all the strange noises are coming from.

You won’t need special clothes or equipment for your journey. 
Just a sense of adventure (and maybe a few friends and family).

We’re really looking forward to seeing you!
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